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We Serve

District 14-K Communicating with Our Members

District Governor Karen
Brady has made more than
16 visitations to Lions and
Lioness clubs throughout
District 14-K the past cou-
ple of months.  That's
almost half of the visits she
will make this Lions year
2015-16.

Membership is one of
her primary goals and lead-
ership is another. First of
all, she would like to boost
the District's Lions mem-
bership to 1,250. That's real-
ly the number Lions
International stresses, and
our district at last report
was at 919. She emphasized
the need for members,
including at the District
level, where there remains

an opening for 2nd Vice
District Governor. We are at
risk of merging with
District 14-U in the Poconos
as we lost three clubs. So
you can see, we have a con-
siderable amount of mem-
bers to bring in just to reach
the goal.    

One of the clubs she
spoke to was the Bath
Lions, home club of your
editor. Only a few years ago
we had 39 members. But as
time took its toll and mem-
bers either passed away or
were dropped for lack of
paying dues, that number
has dropped drastically.
Our club secretary suggest-
ed in his newsletter, “If our 
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Next Cabinet Meeting on
Nov. 14 at The Meadows

The second Cabinet
Meeting for Lions Year
2015-16 will be held on
Saturday, Nov. 14 at The
Meadows, south of
Hellertown at 1770
Meadows Road.

All Lions, Lionesses and
Leos of District 14-K are
invited and encouraged to
attend. It will start with a
breakfast at 9 a.m. On the
menu are ham and cheese
frittata, western egg frittata,
cheese egg frittata, bacon,
ham, potatoes, sausage
links, french toast soufflé,
danish, fruit, toast, butter
and jelly, coffee, tea, orange
juice and cranberry juice.

The business meeting
will follow immediately
after the breakfast.

Reservation deadline is
Tuesday, Nov. 10. Mail your
reservation(s) and check for
$9.00 each, payable to Lions
District 14-K, to Zone
Chairman PDG Joseph
Chunko at 1090 New York
Ave., Hellertown, PA 18055.

District Governor Karen
Brady invites you to contin-
ue “Service Through Leader-
ship” by identifying future
leaders of our clubs and
district. Leadership is a
form of service.  Inter-
national President Dr.
Jitsuhiro Yamada has cho-
sen “Dignity. Harmony.

Humanity” as his theme for
this year. Dignity through
humanitarian service,
Harmony through cultural
exchange and joint global
projects, and service to
Humanity.

Special Guest
We will have a special

guest at the Cabinet meet-
ing. Council Chair Terri
Kodgis will be visiting us.
As council chair, she will
visit each district in the
state over the 2015-2016
year.

Council Chair Terri is a
member of the Johnstown
West End Lions Club in
District 14-J. She has served
in various positions in her
club and district, and has
been honored to receive the
Melvin Jones Fellow and
Lions of PA Foundation
progressive fellow recogni-
tions. She is married to 1st
Vice District Governor Ron
Kodgis.

Her personal theme is
“Today a Reader, Tomorrow
a Leader.”  DG Karen
thought it would be a nice
idea if we could bring new
or gently used children's
books to the Cabinet meet-
ing to present to Council
Chair Terri. She will have a
table available for any books
you might bring with you.

DG Karen says, “I hope
you will attend the upcom-
ing Cabinet meeting and
join me in welcoming
Council Chair Terri and 1st
Vice District Governor
Ron.”

Committee reports will
cover the latest information
on the many projects that
the Lions are doing as “We
Serve.”

It's a Saturday morning,
so for most Lions, Lionesses
and Leos, the dress would
be casual. But for Cabinet
officers and members the
dress is formal winter
greens, which consist of
green blazer, gray pants,
white shirt, shoes and 
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District Governor Brady
Making Visits to Clubs

Bath Lions president Rev. Jay R. Wetzel and District Governor Karen
Brady stand next to the club's banner.

Additions to Report of
Past Cabinet Meeting

Due to lack of activities
in October, there is ade-
quate space to report on
some information that came
out of the August Cabinet
meeting, which was not
included in the September
issue.

The Global Member-
ship Team coordinator, Lion
Debbie Lillegard noted that,
unfortunately, after the
excitement of reaching 1.4
million Lions in April 2015,
LCI membership numbers
dropped to 1.37 million
members during the July
reporting period, sadly the
highest number of drops in
more than 20 years! Every
cabinet member, club presi-

dent, membership chairper-
son, and committee mem-
ber is being challenged to
be a role model and spon-
sor a new member. 

The Global Leadership
Team coordinator, PDG
Linwood Gehris, noted that
our District is still in need
of a Second Vice District
Governor candidate! We all
need to work harder to
identify a candidate.

L.C.I.F. Coordinator
PDG Joseph Chunko said
the Melvin Jones Fellow
honor luncheon has been
set for Sunday, April 24,
2016 at 12:30 p.m. in the
Leithsville Fire Co. banquet
hall. Now is the time to

start thinking about honor-
ing a deserving Lion or
Lioness to receive an MJF
plaque or PMJF pin to be
presented at that luncheon.

PDG Bob Kucsan is tak-
ing a break and will not be
setting up a display of his
pin collecting at the April 2-
3 convention.

IPDG Fred Folland is
available to speak at club or
zone meetings. He has been
asked to take over the
Reading Action Program.

Lion Dick Schreiner has
copies of forms and letters
for zone chairpersons to
hand out to clubs at future
zone meetings about White 
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Council Chair Terri Kodgis

Club Plants Tree

The Bethlehem Township Lions Club has planted a tree at the
Bethlehem Township Park as an environmental project. Although it's
relatively tiny, they expect it will grow into a beautiful display with time.
They have planted other trees at the park as well. The club has used
the park building for events and its members are happy to give back to
the community.



DG Making
Club Visits

Continued from Page 1

club can bring in a chunk of
those members, wouldn't
that be great?  Invite a friend
to a meeting and let's push
for 5 or 10 members,” he
said. It's a lofty goal, the
same as DG Karen's, but it
can be done if we all follow
the credo, “Ask 1”. 

And also in her talks to
clubs, she notes her theme,
which is “Service Through
Leadership.”  Here's what
she says in the Lions
Directory about that: “I'd
like to work with you over
the next year to identify
future leaders so we can
encourage them to step for-
ward and offer their service.
We often identify 'service' as
something we do for others,
such as driving someone to
an appointment or cleaning
up a park or planting flow-

ers at the local retirement
home. I believe that leader-
ship is a form of service. We
need to encourage and
nuture leadership in those
who show a spark of inter-
est or talent in this area.”

And in another part of
her message she says,
“Above all, we need to have
fun in all we do as Lions,
Lionesses and Leos. While
helping with a service proj-
ect or raising funds, keep a
smile on your face and
remember the good you are
doing for others in your
community.”

Let's take these words
to heart and do our part to
grow Lionism in District
14-K!

PDG Ray Taylor
Holding His Own

Lion Karen Bateman has
reported that PDG Ray
Taylor, now living in Florida
and who has been extremely
ill recently, is about the same,
and holding his own. He is
using a walker at this time.

His wife, Carol, reads him
his mail, and they have a lot
of visitors.

Please continue to pray
for them, and especially for
Carol, giving her strength to
continue as Ray's caregiver.

She needs to stay well to
be able to support Ray.

Thanks for sending them
cards and for keeping them
in your prayers.

Their address is 103
Orange Rd. NE, Lake Placid,
FL 33852-9814.

Address Changes
For the Directory

There are a few changes
that need to be made if you
have a copy of the 2015-16
Lions District 14-K
Directory:

(Page 68)
PDG John & Peggy Kratzer
1347 N. 14th Street
Apartment O-13
Whitehall, PA 18052
lionkratzer@ptd.net 

Phone # may change 

(Page 61)
Lion Paul J. Bealer, Jr.
4015-20 Schoeneck Road
Macungie, PA 18062
484-894-4823
lionpawl@hotmail.com

(Page 69) 
PDG Willard Kulp
E-Mail Address -
Redbird51341@yahoo.com  

I hope this message finds all of you enjoying our beau-
tiful weather and brilliant colors. It definitely  is a favorite
time of year for me.

I have had the pleasure of attending many club meet-
ings along with DG Karen Brady. It has been very interest-
ing and enjoyable to visit each club. The opportunity to
meet with so many clubs at their home settings has helped
me to appreciate the uniqueness of all of our clubs.  Our
Lions clubs are great!  Thanks for your hospitality.

Besides visiting clubs, I attended a GLT/GMT train-
ing recently.  One of the sessions focused on technology
and the resources available to clubs and individual Lions at
LCI.  In our discussions, we were encouraged to establish a
Facebook Page.  You can utilize Facebook to post pertinent
information about your club.  You may also post upcoming
events as well as fund raising activities.  Another source for
clubs is our district website, which will post your fund rais-
ing events.  Contact Lion Joe Sizer, our webmaster.

Additionally, our upcoming Cabinet meeting is sched-
uled for November 14, 2015 at the Meadows in Hellertown.
Contact PDG Joe Chunko for details.

Happy Thanksgiving.  
1st VDG Marsha

1st Vice District Governor’s
Message

Facebook and District
Website Could Help Clubs

The Pennsylvania Lions Sight Conservation &
Research Foundation held the annual research seminar
in mid-October. What an eye opening experience! No
pun intended.

Six researchers gave us updates on the progress
they've made in their research.  Topics included retinal
degenerative diseases, macular degeneration, glauco-
ma, dietary supplements and their relevance in treating
retinal diseases. As we age, macular degeneration will
become a reality for more of us, and I found the discus-
sions on this topic interesting.  Do they have a cure? Not
at this time. Early detection is the key to saving what
vision we have.  We should all be more aware of
changes in our vision and visit our eye care specialist at
the fight sign of a problem.

Another interesting presentation had to do with a
new delivery method for eye drops.  For those with
glaucoma who must give themselves eye drops on a
daily basis, or for those who have had recent surgery
and need to follow a regimen of eye drops, getting
those drops in your eyes isn't always the easiest thing to
do.  My mother has arthritis, and she struggled getting
drops in her eyes after recent cataract surgery.  One of
the researchers is working on a type of drop that is liq-
uid at room temperature, but becomes a gel as it warms
up. The drop is placed in the pocket formed by pulling
out the lower eyelid.  The gel that is formed is non-irri-
tating.  It is currently being tested on rabbits.  The gel
releases medicine over a 30-day period.  At the end of
that time, saline eye drops are used to flush out the
remains of the gel.  This is an extremely interesting con-
cept for those who have difficulty with the small bottles
that eye drops come in.

If you still have the coin cards that PDG Glen
Santee has handed out for a number of years, consider
filling them or writing a check to the Foundation. The
grants the Foundation gives allows researchers to work
on sight related issues that will help many of us as we
age, as well as helping our children in the future.

Don't forget to “Ask 1” person to join you in a serv-
ice project or at a Lions meeting.
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District Governor’s
Message

Pa. Lions Sight Conservation
& Eye Research Foundation
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Dates to Remember
State Council Meeting in

Grantville

PDG Advisory Committee

Executive Committee 

Cabinet Breakfast 
Meeting, Region 2 Host 

Charitable Enterprises 
Meeting 
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NOV.      1

9

10

14

16

PIN TRADER

BOB KUCSAN
wants your 

Pins & Banners

610-759-5137

Club Events

Upper Lehigh Lions Club - Pig Stomach Dinner -
Sunday, Nov. 15, 4:00 to 7:00 p.m., Schnecksville Fire
Co. along Rt. 309. Advance tickets only. Call Carol at
610-769-2410.

April is usually the time designated for “Environmental
Awareness Month”, but several Lions clubs already have
environmental projects; some do not. Chairman Lion Marty
Lower for District 14-K says being aware of a clean environ-
ment all year is a measure of service. Do your part to protect
the natural resources we have by doing some of these things
during the year:

• Raise awareness about eco-friendly lifestyle choices
• Plant a tree
• Organize a community-wide bike-to-work/school day
• Plant a flower garden at a senior home
• Clean up a park
• Clean the yard of elderly residents in the community
• Volunteer at a recycling center
• Clean a community center
• Organize a car pooling campaign
• Recycle books
• Construct bird feeders for a senior home or school
• Clean a highway
• Donate recycled paper goods to a food pantry or soup kitchen
• Install energy-efficient light bulbs at a school or community center
• Recycle items such as phones, computers, and printer cartridges
• Clean up a local body of water
• Host an environmental seminar in your community
• Host a beach clean-up
• Create compost in your own backyard by mixing food scraps and

leaves with soil, and letting them decompose
• Recycle plastic shopping bags
• Raise awareness about harmful substances in homes and the

community
• Organize awareness about harmful substances in homes and the

community
• Organize a project to protect endangered animals or plants
• Organize a nature walk

Upon completion of your project(s) please report the
results on your monthly LCI activity reports. In helping with
our environment, the Lions are showing we live by our motto
“WE SERVE”. Feel free to contact Lion Lower with any ques-
tions that you might have. His phone number is 610-437-
2162.

A Clean Environment Is an
Important Lions Service



Continued from Page 1

necktie for the gentlemen.
We've had many district

meetings at The Meadows
in previous years. But for
those of you who may not
be familiar with the loca-
tion, there are these direc-
tions: Take Exit 67 off I-78
(Hellertown Rt. 412S). At
end of exit ramp, turn LEFT
and go approximately 2
miles. You will pass a
McDonald's on the right. 

Shortly thereafter, make
a RIGHT on to Meadows
Road (be careful not to miss
the RIGHT turn; it is a
small road).  If you passed
the Giant supermarket, you
have gone too far. After
turning on to Meadows
Road, go approximately
one-tenth mile over a stone
bridge. Make the next LEFT
in to the Meadows parking
lot.

Past Cabinet
Continued from Page 1

Cane. When calculating
man-hours for your proj-
ect(s), please remember that
each person helping is equal
to one hour per person, not
just the total hours for the
project.

PDG Fred Folland as
immediate past district gov-
ernor is now on the board of
directors of Center for
Vision Loss (CVL). Contrary
to rumors, they are in need
of funds, and they received
good support at “Needs
Night”. They withdrew
approximately $400,000 per
year from their endowment
fund to stay afloat. Both
state funding and United
Way funding have been cut.
It was noted that you can
designate CVL on auto
deductions via United Way
from your work place.

As of the August cabi-
net meeting there were 738
unsold 2015-16 lottery cal-
endars, chairman Lion
David Fatzinger reported.
The half-year calendar sales
will go on sale soon for $15
each, with payouts begin-
ning January 1, 2016.

PDG Linwood Gehris
reported that the Lions of
Pa. Foundation will have
approximately $85,000
available for grants this
Lions year. If you will be
submitting a grant applica-
tion, please contact Lion
Lin to assist you with the
process.

Lion Joanne Santee has
Hearing Research
Foundation pins for sale at
$3 and $5 each.

LIONS CLUBS ACTIVITIES
(EDITOR'S NOTE: Items are selected from monthly M&A reports, a month prior to
publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the Editor. M&A forms have been pro-
vided. 2014.  Mail to: Tattle Tailer Editor, 2556 Wood's Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014
or E-Mail: tattletailer14k@rcn.com. We'll publish as much as space allows.)

REGION I
ALBURTIS:  Club donated $500 at the Center for Vision Loss needs night. . .
.They have a monthly hoagie sale. . . .A Christmas party is planned or December. 
ALTON PARK:  No September report.
EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS:  Club's eighth annual charter night attended by 34
members and 13 guests. Supply donations collected for active military personnel.
. . .Apple dumplings $4.00 - Contact Lion Eileen Frick at 610-967-1720.  
EMMAUS: $8,000.00 donated to Center for Vision Loss. . . .Provided eye exam
and pair of glasses to a needy Emmaus resident. . . .Sold 464 hoagies and ham
and cheese sandwiches for a profit of $850.00. . . .15 members visited Slatington
Lions Club at their annual steak fry.  
KUHNSVILLE AREA:   Held a chicken barbecue in September at Jordan UCC Church.  
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP:   Club sponsored September zone meeting.
LEHIGH VALLEY SATURDAY A.M.:  Club recycled 350 aluminum cans. .  Four
members attended the District Rally. . ..Holding 3-day White Cane collection at
Redner's Market on Airport Road in October. . . .Received plaque from White
Cane chairperson for the top collector club for 2014, with the amount of $1,105.00.  
LOWER LEHIGH:  Collections of used eyeglasses, aluminum cans and food for
Zionsville Food Bank continue. . . .Fall flea market in September made a profit of
$5,140.78, and also raised $147 for White Cane . . . .Club worked 753 hours at
IronPigs games and raised $6,699.50 for the club over the season. . . . .Donated
$4,500 to Center for Vision Loss needs. . . .We will again sponsor the Macungie
Halloween parade. . .  .Having a Lion and Spouse Appreciation Night at an
October meeting. . .  . Lion Heather Day forming a new Leo club at Emmaus High
School. 
MOUNTAINVILLE:  District Governor Karen Brady inducted two new members
at her September  9 visitation. . . .Six members of Alton Park Lions also visited
that night. . . . Selling holiday raffle tickets for December. 
ONTELAUNEE:  Our club made a visitation to the West Penn Township Lions on
September 2, when they had a steak night. . . .Selling lottery tickets.  
SLATEDALE-EMERALD AREA: Continuing monthly hoagie sales. . .  Hosted
annual basket bingo on September 13. . . .Three members attended CVL needs
night, with club donating $1,500.00. . . .Profited $789.04 from Night in the
Country. . . .Holding annual mini-golf outing at Sand Springs golf center on Oct.
22. . . .Made $4,123.15 from basket bingo. . . .Donated $300 to Foundation
Fighting Blindness, as part of White Cane. .  . .Sold food at Gathering and auc-
tion sale in October. . . .Planned float for Slatington Halloween parade.
SLATINGTON:   Raffled off 1966 Mustang on September 6 when annual car
show was held. Very successful show with 438 show cars on field. . . .Approved
$2,500 for CVL contingency fund. . . .Approved $1,000 for Slatington Halloween
parade, and had a float in it. . . .Paid for eyeglasses and exam for local resident.
. . .Approved $500 for family who lost their home in a fire. 
UPPER LEHIGH:  Club donated $2,500 to Center for Vision Loss needs. . .
.Donated $600 to Neffs Church. . . .Planned hoagie sale and basket social for
October. . . .Supported Northern Lehigh Food Bank in September. . . .Seven
Lions attended zone meeting hosted by Lower Lehigh Lions Club.

REGION II
BATH:   Cleaned litter from Rt. 512 through Bath and into township north of bor-
ough. . . Gave $500 to CVL at needs night. . . .Had a good club attendance at
District Rally. . . .Made visitation to Slatington steak meeting in September and will
visit Richmond Lions on November 4.
CATASAUQUA AREA: North Catasauqua Hi-Rise bingo held in September;
planning Catasauqua Hi-Rise bingo in October.  
COOPERSBURG:  No September report. 
COPLAY:   No September report.
HANOVER TOWNSHIP:   Planned a  bus trip to Mohegan Sun Casino for October
12 . . Gave $650 to the Center for Vision Loss. . Collecting for White Cane on Oct. 9. 
HELLERTOWN:  Made a donation to the District K Klowns, who performed at
Hellertown Community Day celebration. . . .Held monthly aluminum recycling and
also sold 50 hoagies during the event. . . . Fulfilled pledge to Center for Vision
Loss. . . .Lions  sold hot dogs  at the  Saucon Valley Farmers Market on Sept. 27.  
SAUCON VALLEY:   No  September report.
UPPER SAUCON:  Planning flea market and craft show October 3 at Southern
Lehigh Living Memorial Park in Coopersburg. . . .All club mail sent to Upper
Saucon Lions should be addressed to: P.O. Box 144, Coopersburg, PA 18036,
effective immediately.
WHITEHALL:  Held raffle drawing on September 21. . . . Club donated $400 to
Center for Vision Loss and $300 to Whitehall Public Library for large print books.
. . .Paid $377 for eyeglasses and eye check-up for needy woman resident. . .
.Jeffrey Lear new member. . . . .Five members attended District Rally.

REGION III

BANGOR:   Club hosted district Journey for Sight on September 12 at Bangor
Park. . . .Four members attended District Rally. . . .Presented $500 check to
Center for Vision Loss. . . .Had a pastie sale fundraiser. . . .Made $200 donation
to YMCA to match a member's donation.

BETHLEHEM TOWNSHIP:  No September report.

EASTON: Drove sight-impaired woman and her fiancé from Easton area to meet-
ing in Bethlehem and back home. . . . Collected food donated by Wegmans and
delivered it to food bank at ProJecT of Easton five times. . . .Five members attend-
ed District Rally. . . .Club pledged $1,000 to CVL needs. . . .Collected two large
bags of eyeglasses from Walmart and set up a collection container for future
donations. . . .Held annual picnic at Frank Poswistilo Pavilion in Glendon. Pavilion
named after long-time member who served as solicitor for the borough many
years.. 32 Lions/spouses attended. 

HECKTOWN - LOWER NAZARETH:  Held 18th annual Bill Daney Memorial Golf
Tournament at Whitetail Golf Course in Sept. . . .Made a donation to Journey for
Sight. . . .Presented $800 to CVL for needs. . . .Will be selling tickets and working
at Boscov's for Friends Helping Friends on Oct. 20. . . .The club will again be sell-
ing Christmas trees at the Faust produce stand on Rt. 191 beginning Nov. 27.

MOORE TOWNSHIP:  Have recycling bin at township building.

NAZARETH:  Participated in Nazareth's 275th anniversary parade in September,
giving candy to the children. 

PALMER TOWNSHIP: Displayed many events for local organizations on Lions
electronic sign. . . Welcomed David Sciascia as new member.  

PLAINFIELD TOWNSHIP:  Continuing fundraisers selling Yankee Candle mer-
chandise, brooms and Rada cutlery. . . .Gave $250 at CVL needs night and pay-
ing $200 to sponsor both Leo clubs. . . .Family picnic in July will be at Wind Gap
Borough Park. . . .Six members attended District Rally.  

RICHMOND: Held chicken barbecue on September 12, and 58 barbecued chickens
were donated to PUMP. . . .Ladies Night planned for October 21 at Sycamore Grill. 

TATAMY-STOCKERTOWN: Two members attended 14-K rally . . . .Two attend-
ed CVL needs night, donating $500 plus $86 collected from White Cane. . .
.Planning public spaghetti dinner on November  14. 

WILSON BOROUGH: Donated $500 to Center for Vision Loss needs. . .
.Sponsoring Peace Poster contest at Wilson Area Intermediate School and St.
Jane's School.

LIONESS CLUBS ACTIVITIES
(EDITOR’S NOTE: Items are selected from M&A reports that are sent in by the 20th of
each month from Lioness club secretaries. Mail to: Tattle Tailer Editor, 2556 Wood’s
Edge Road, Bath, PA 18014. E-mail: tattletailer14k@rcn.com

REMINDER: Pictures of club activities are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

BETHLEHEM: No September report. 

FORKS TOWNSHIP:  No September report.

LEHIGH TOWNSHIP: Club will be participating in the Boscov's store Friends
Helping Friends on Tuesday, October 20.  Club sold 25% off shopping passes.
. . .Club running bus trip to Rainbow's Comedy Playhouse on Sunday, Nov. 15
to see “Good Night Mrs. Puffin”. Cost $81 includes bus transportation, dinner,
show, tax and gratuities. Reservations with Geraldine Gilbert, 610-767-2384.  

LOWER LEHIGH:  No  September report.

MOORE TOWNSHIP:  Sent $100 in memory of Mrs. Ahart to her favorite char-
ity. . . .Ran food stand at Moore Township's 250th anniversary celebration. . .
.Now meeting at Emanuelsville Church. . . .Presented $500 to Center for Vision
Loss at needs night. . . .Sold most of our food at car show, in which 305 cars
were shown. . . . .Held penny party and collected for White Cane on October 25
at Klecknersville Vol. Fire Co.   

NORTHAMPTON AREA:  Club held a hoagie sale in September. . . .Sent a
check for Center for Vision Loss “needs night” . . . October was busy selling
Gertrude Hawk candy bars, having a bake sale at Ace Hardware, and a food
stand at Dream Come True event. . . .Expected six members to participate in
Northampton's Jack Frost Parade on October 22. . . .Now taking orders for
Gertrude Hawk Christmas candy.
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Ask 1
To Join in Lionism

Family owned and operated for over 100 years.

George G. Bensing
Funeral Home, Inc.

A Full Service Funeral Home, Offering

Affordable, Traditional & Cremation

Services to Families of all Faiths.

John H. Simons, Supervisor

Frances Bensing, Funeral Director

2165 Community Drive

(Route 946 Moorestown)

Bath, PA 18014

610-759-3901
www.bensingfuneralhome.com

610-759-3901

George G. Bensing
Funeral Home, Inc.

ON-SITE
CREMATIONS

TATTLE TAILER BOOSTERS 

INDIVIDUALS
Lion Robert S. Kucsan, PDG
Lion April R. Kucsan, PDG 
Lion Fred Folland, DG
Lion Willard Stratz, PDG 
Lion Jay Dieter
Lioness Kris Kline
Lion/Lioness Kathy Dieter
Lion Tom Dieter, PDG
PID Gene Polgar 
Lion Marsha L. Johnston, 1st VDG
Lion Bill Halbfoerster, PDG
Lion Howard E. Bowers, PDG
Lion Karen Brady, DG
Lion Tim Brady
Lion Glen Santee, PDG
Lion Joanne A. Santee
Lion Dave Fatzinger
Lion Cheryl Fatzinger
Lion Dick Schreiner
Lion Kevin M. Blose
Lion Fred Michael, PDG
Lion Marty Lower
Lion Lowell Hawk, PCC
Lion Shirley Hawk

Lion/Lioness Robert Kichline
Lion/Lioness Dolores Kichline
Lion Gail Pfeiffer
Lion Noreen Overpeck
Lion Keith J. Lieberman
Lion Ken Lieberman
Lion Doris Faulds
Lion Robert Faulds
Lion Diane Bowman
Lion Kathy Fenstermacher
Lion Katrina Fenstermacher
Leo Rachel Fenstermacher
Glen Fenstermacher
Charles Fenstermacher
Lion Frieda Soska
Joseph A. Soska
Lion Joseph J. Chunko, PDG
Lion Helen L. Chunko
Lion Paul Stoudt, ZC
Miriam Stoudt
Lion Marvin W. Schoch
Lion/Lioness Gloria F. Schoch
Lion Richard E. Danner
Emily A. Danner, 14-K Klowns

Be A Tattle Tailer Booster for 2015-16
Donations:  $5.00 per Individual –– 

$25.00  or  More Per Club for Lions Year

Print INDIVIDUAL NAMES or CLUBS as you wish them to appear in the
TATTLE TAILER and send the appropriate amount to the address below.
Your continued contributions help make this publication possible.
Businesses cannot be included on the boosters list, but must be inserted
as display advertising.  

BOOSTER NAMES ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED FOR
LIONS YEAR JULY 1, 2015 THRU JUNE 30, 2016.

Make Checks Payable to: LIONS DISTRICT 14-K

Send to: PDG Wm. J. Halbfoerster, Jr.

2556 Wood’s Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014

CLUBS

Lower Lehigh Lioness Club Plainfield Township Lions Club

Northampton Area Lioness Club
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District Governor Visitation Schedule 

 

Listed below is the District Governor’s visitation 

schedule for the near future.  If you have not 

contacted the District Governor or Cabinet Secretary 

to confirm the date for your club visit, please do so as 

soon as possible. 

 

November: 

  2 – Northampton Lionesses 

  5 – Kuhnsville Lions 

  7 – Lehigh Valley Saturday A.M. Lions 

11 – Moore Township Lions  

         and Moore Township Lionesses 

12 – Bethlehem Lionesses 

17 – Hecktown Lower Nazareth Lions  

         and Nazareth Lions 

19 – Bangor Lions 

24 – Lower Lehigh Lions and Lower Lehigh Lionesses 

 

December: 

  2 – Slatington Lions 

  4 – Coplay Lions  

15 – Slatedale-Emerald Lions  

         and Ontelaunee Lions 

 

Family Name 

Street Address, Address 2, City, ST ZIP code 

Phone – (555) 235-0125 

Fax – (555) 235-0125 

E-mail address 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: Web site address 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


